FAW News November 28, 2023



Dear Families of Father Andrew White School,

We hope that you enjoyed a wonderful Thanksgiving with your families! We are so grateful for each of you and appreciate the many talents that you bring to support our school.

The Thanksgiving luncheon was such a wonderful event! We enjoyed gathering as a school community to share our gratitude and to have fun and fellowship with one another. A huge thank you to the Home and School Association for sponsoring this event and to Mrs. Sabrina Jarboe who worked tirelessly to ensure that all details of the day were taken care of. We are grateful for all of the many volunteers who came together to offer assistance that day! Thank you also to Mrs. Greer who helped behind the scenes to ensure that each participating student was able to connect with their family!

Several of our students were published in *The Catholic Standard* with their drawings and writings about the saints. Their work can be viewed here: https://cathstan.org/news/junior-saints/november-junior-saints-students-favorite-saints Thank you to Dr. L. Schneider for organizing the submissions.

Mrs. Armsworthy helped our fourth graders create 100 Blessing Bags for our first responders. They received a visit from the Leonardtown Volunteer Rescue Squad and were able to personally deliver the bags. Several of our eighth graders, under the direction of Mrs. Sarlo, assisted in organizing the St. Aloysius Food Pantry. Our eighth graders also took turns serving food, setting up and cleaning up for the Thanksgiving Luncheon.

We are thankful for the many service activities that our families and students participate in to bring the light of Christ to others. As we enter the season of Advent, may you continue to look for opportunities to serve those that are less fortunate.

Sincerely,
Janet Szoch
Principal